

WORLD BRIDGE FEDERATION

International Sport Federation (IF) recognized by the International Olympic Committee

Gianarrigo Rona President

> Mr. Jeremy Dhondy President English Bridge Union

Milano, 5th January 2017

Dear Jeremy,

Please accept both from myself and on behalf of the World Bridge Federation our most sincere condolences for the passing of dear Sandra Landy, which leaves us grieved.

Sandra was a great champion who honored her Country, but above all was a great person who contributed by her example in underlining the value of fair-play, honesty, distinction, tolerance, without any discrimination, peculiar to the bridge discipline.

Personally I had the opportunity to know and appreciate her since my first steps in the world of bridge. I met her last time in Ostend in 2010 in occasion of the 50th Anniversary of the European Championship where she was one of our honour guest and was awarded with the Anniversary Medal.

Please present to her family our deepest condolences.

We will always remind her with affection.

Yours sincerely Gianarrigo Rona





Tel.: +39 02 367 04 987 - Fax: +39 02 367 05 962 president@worldbridgefed.com